Grundy Elementary will be taking part in Red Ribbon Week on October 21st-25th.  Red Ribbon Week was designed to create an awareness concerning the problems related to the use of tobacco, alcohol, and other drugs. The theme for this year’s Red Ribbon Week is “It's Cool to Be Drug Free.”

During Red Ribbon Week, students and staff are invited to participate in spirit days to celebrate the choice to be drug free.  All spirit attire must follow the school dress code.


Monday (10/21/2019): "Proud to Be Drug Free" - wear as much red as possible
 
Tuesday (10/22/2019): "Too Bright for Drugs" - wear neon or tie-dye
 
Wednesday (10/23/2019): "Team up Against Drugs" - wear your favorite sports shirt or jersey
 
Thursday (10/24/2019): "From Head to Toe, I’m Drug Free" – wear crazy hair and socks
 
Friday (10/25/2019): "Grundy Gators Are Drug Free" - wear Grundy Gator spirit wear
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